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James Russell

From: Mike Sims <mike.sims@barbri.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2024 7:30 PM
To: James Russell
Subject: Re: GMU-1778-22

Hi James, 
 
Yes, please let's renew the contract at the current terms. 
 
Thanks 
 
Mike 
 
 
 
Mike Sims 
President 
12222 Merit Drive, Suite 1340 
Dallas TX 75251 
p: 214 932-0920 
m: 214-542-0315 
 

  

From: James Russell <jrussell@gmu.edu> 
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 10:23 AM 
To: Mike Sims <mike.sims@barbri.com> 
Subject: FW: GMU-1778-22  
  
Hi: 
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Just following up. 
  
Thanks. 
  

From: James Russell  
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 3:12 PM 
To: 'mike.sims@barbri.com' <mike.sims@barbri.com> 
Subject: GMU-1778-22 
  
Hello: 
  
Once again we failed to renew our contract January 2, 2024 due to an oversight on our part. We would like to renew the 
contract again at the current terms, conditions and pricing. 
  
If agreeable please respond in the affirmative. No further paperwork will be required. 
  
Thank you. 
  
James F. Russell 
Purchasing Director 
  


